From: Tina Rotilio

Sent: September 23, 2024 9:40 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Doctors Lane neighbourhood plan

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, please mention that when reporting the phishing email.

Good Morning,

I currently live on Kingslynn Drive (King City) with my family and wanted to share my feedback with regards to the Doctors Lane neighbourhood plan.

I am opposed to building up to 3 story building on the Kingslynn/Patton site. I also do not agree with the 4-6 story plan at the Elizabeth Grove site.

This is an established community and these type of residents do not match the character of our neighbourhood. These type of developments should not be built inside an already developed area of family homes. If anything needs to be built, they should be aligned with the current single dwelling homes that are on our lots currently. This community is known for and highly sought after because of the lot sizes and surroundings.

If anything, it would be nice to add and upgrade our community park since it's our main hub for soccer/soccer tournaments, King Food and Drink Fest etc.

Thanks, Tina